
On behalf of the National Aboriginal Capital Corporations
Association (NACCA), we would like to express our deepest
thanks for your generous support as our Women’s Indigenous
Business Award Sponsor at the 2025 Indigenous Prosperity
Forum – IGNITE Indigenous Prosperity. 

Your sponsorship helped make this landmark event possible,
and meaningful. This year, we welcomed thought leaders from
across the country to engage in vital conversations on
Indigenous economic development, sustainability, Indigenous
procurement, youth leadership, financial literacy and more. 

A powerful highlight was the participation of National Chief
Cindy Woodhouse Nepinak, whose presence underscored the
national significance of this gathering and a reiteration of the
unwavering support from the Assembly of First Nations for the
necessity of the First Nations Procurement Authority. Whose
aim is to assist the Government of Canada and industry
partners meet Indigenous procurement targets. 

Your support directly contributed to the success of this event,
not just as a gathering, but as a catalyst for action. By investing
in IGNITE, you’ve helped to accelerate the journey to
Indigenous prosperity, strengthen Indigenous businesses, and
advance reconciliation in real, measurable ways. 

We hope you’ll continue to stand with us on this journey. 

Save the Date: The 2026 Indigenous Prosperity Forum will take
place on May 6–7, 2026, in Gatineau, QC. We would be
honoured to welcome you back as a valued partner. 
 
If you'd like to reserve your sponsorship spot early, please
reach out, we will reserve your place. 

Dear Kim & Adirondak/AIM,


